
In order to complete parking lot improvements, the highlighted section of the lot will be closed. An ACCESS-WAY will be

added near the south driveway to allow travel between lot aisles. Also, a temporary passenger drop-off zone will be

added east of the platform bridge.

 PLEASE PREPARE FOR POSSIBLE PARKING DELAYS DUE TO CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS

For further inquiry please call (951) 787 7141.

Thank you for your consideration,

Riverside County Transportation Commission

When:

Monday, September 9, 2019 - 12:00 a.m. until Thursday, September 19, 2019 11:00 p.m.

Closure:

Construction Notice
Riverside La Sierra Metrolink Station

Where:


